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Dear Warrior Families, 

On behalf of our Delia G. Garcia Elementary staff, we would like to welcome you to the 2022-
2023 school year! We are extremely excited for this new school year and can’t wait to see all 
students back on campus.  Our awesome DGG staff has been working throughout the summer 
months to ensure we have a great school year. 

At Delia G. Garcia Elementary, we truly value our school families and their contributions to our 
educational community. We will continue to maintain open and strong communication in order 
to ensure our students are able to meet their learning goals.  It is extremely important that we 
have all updated contact information which includes telephone numbers and email addresses. 
In addition, please take a moment to follow us on Facebook. 

The first day of school is Monday, August 22, 2022.  At DGG, we have high expectations on 
student attendance.  We require that students come to school every day and arrive on time.  
Students must be in school by 7: 25 a.m. in order to eat breakfast and watch the morning 
announcements.  Students who arrive after 8:00 a.m. will receive a tardy slip. If students are 
absent, we ask you that you contact the school the same day and/or submit an absence note as 
soon as possible. In order for our students to achieve to their maximum potential, they must 
come to school on time and be well rested. 

We look forward to seeing all our Warriors on August 22nd. If you have any questions at any 
point, please contact our front office at 946- 849- 8450 during our normal operating hours, 
which are 7:25 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., Monday-Friday or feel free to stop by our office. 

 

Citlali N. Gonzalez 

Principal 

 


